
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The lion is the king of the forest, the zebra looks like a horse, the giraffe has a long 

neck. Some animals eat grass, have four legs, fly, and crawl ... all these fun facts 

and many more have been discovered during the past month: 

The theme: Wild animals and circus was very exciting and intriguing. Through the 

activity book, dominoes, puzzles, labels, children were able to discover the 

characteristics of the wild animals that live in the forest and the circus animals that 

perform in front of an audience 

The children learnt to name them, to recognize their natural environment, their 

movement, their habitat, their families and their sounds. 

They also learnt that a Circus is a group of performers that entertain the spectators 

with their extraordinary performances where people get together and enjoy funny 

and risky acting such as acrobats, trapeze artists and tightrope walkers.  



   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

A lion A tiger  A zebra 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

A hippopotamus A bear       A monkey  

 

 

 

 

 

 An elephant A giraffe A snake 



A revision of the following opposites was discovered daily through various 
experiment: 

Spotted/ not spotted 

With stripes/ without stripes 

Fly/ walk/ jump 

Fat/thin 

Fast/ slow 

Quiet/ noisy 

Sleep/awake 

Heavy/ Light 

Big/ small 

Push/ pull  

 



Letter G was discovered through images and flash cards

 

Children were so excited to know that the number 8 looks like a snowman  

 

 

Wavy and zigzags lines were also traced.  



                         

 

Next month’s theme is all about insects and flowers. Why not go to the garden to 
explore Mother Nature, smell the flowers and observe the small insects? 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


